
NEWSLETTER
Term 3 https://vpshs.eq.edu.au/Year 9
Term 3 what a fun and busy time for
our Year 9 students. Already
students have had so many amazing
events on and are already beginning
to prepare for their assessments
and end of term celebrations.

WHAT’S HAPPENING?
NIGHT OF DANCE - Night of dance tickets are
officially on sale. We have our amazing year 9
Dancers performing alongside many other talented
students. Night of dance will be held on the 12
and 13  of September. Be sure to get your tickets.
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SPRING THING - At the end of the term we will be
celebrating with our annual Spring Thing. There
will be lots of exciting games and stalls for our
students to wind down after an amazing term.
More details will be released soon. 

OUR STUDENTS
During Week 6 we
celebrated Book week
where students were
involved in many
different activities as
well as our annual book
week dress up. Across
year 9 we had so many
wonderful constumes
and it was so great to
see so many students
getting involved. 

SCHOOL REMINDERS
ATTENDANCE:
ARRIVE ON TIME TO SCHOOL AND CLASSES
#READY2LEARN: 
FULLY CHARGED BYOD
PHONES AWAY FOR THE DAY

VPV POINT UPDATE
1  Place- Linkin McDonaldST

2  Place - Johnnie Freemannd

3  Place - Millie Stevensrd

ACADEMIC AWARDS - 

24 HOUR ROW - On the
13th and 14th of
September VPSHS will be
participating in the 24
hour row to raise money
for Gotcha4Life and
promote mental fitness.
Scan the QR code to get
involved. 

A huge congratulations to our Year 9 students that
received an award for their efforts in Semester 1.
Students that were absent or missed their award will
receive them this week from their family group
teacher. Congratulations Year 9 students!
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